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March 23, 2020
Dear Graduate Students Who Have Applied for 2020 May Graduation,

Congratulations on your anticipated graduation! Your commencement ceremony will be an impressive and unforgettable event. The Graduate School Graduation will be held on Friday, May 8, 2020 in the Givens Performing Arts Center at 7:00 p.m. Please read all of the following information very carefully. 

Key information:

· 6:00 p.m. report to the Main Gym in the Jones Athletic Center for preparation and instructions. 

· 6:00 p.m. doors of the Givens Performing Arts Center (GPAC) open for guests. 
· 6:45 p.m. the doors of the GPAC will close. All guests should be seated.
· During the ceremony, University marshals will lead you to the stage where your name will be announced, your hood will be draped over your shoulders; you will receive a degree cover and have a picture taken with Chancellor Cummings.

· After the ceremony, a champagne reception will be held in the UC Annex for you and your guests. 

Tickets, caps, gowns, and hoods, were distributed at Grad Finale.  If you did not attend Grad Finale:

· Pick up your tickets from The Graduate School (Hickory North) by Wednesday, April 29, 2020. Any remaining tickets will be distributed at The Graduate School on Thursday, May 7th, first-come, first-served, beginning at 8:00 a.m. (call to check on availability but tickets will not be held and may be distributed by your arrival).  You may designate someone to pick up the extra tickets by providing that person with your written and signed permission.  
· Pick up your cap, hood, and gown at the UNCP Bookstore.  Caps, hoods, and gowns will not be available after graduation. The UNCP Bookstore is open Monday through Thursday, 7:45 a.m. - 6:00 p.m.; Friday, 7:45 a.m. - 4:00 p.m.; and Saturday, 10:00-2:00 p.m.  If you are a distance education student, contact the UNCP Bookstore at 910.521.6222 about shipping your cap, hood, gown, and tassel.
Additional information:
Diplomas will be mailed by July 2020 after the spring semester grades are processed and diplomas have been printed.

Candidates who are unable to participate in the ceremony may request permission to graduate in absentia. Attached is the in absentia form that must be submitted along with a check for $3.50 for postage by Monday, April 27, 2020 to Mrs. Charlotte Schmidt, The Registrar’s Office; UNC Pembroke, Post Office Box 1510, Pembroke, NC 28372.

Please read the attachments to this letter. If you have questions, contact the appropriate office.  I look forward to celebrating your achievement with you at the commencement ceremony and reception.

Sincerely,

  Irene Pittman Aiken
Irene Pittman Aiken, Ph.D.

Dean 
IPA/ljc
Attachments: Graduate School Commencement Q & A Sheet
In Absentia Form 
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